
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
8th March 2018. 

Brighter Smiles  

A Smile Together Service 

Truro Health Park 

Infirmary Hill 

Truro 

TR1 2JA 

Tel: 01872 246 946 

 

Brighter.Smiles@nhs.net 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer,  
 
The oral health programme is a new and exciting oral health programme set up to give 
children extra protection against tooth decay. 
 
Our team of trained dental professionals will visit the school to paint fluoride varnish onto 
your child’s teeth twice in the school year and is free of charge! 
 
We hope that you will want your child to join us for a dental adventure and benefit from this 
service, as fluoride application is easy, safe and fun. 
 
Please find enclosed our leaflet, along with a medical history and consent form. If you would 
like your child to take part in this programme, simply complete  the form and hand it back 
into school by Wednesday 14th March or alternatively bring it along with you when the 
Brighter Smiles Team visit on: 

Tuesday 13th March – 3pm (In hall) – Meet and greet the team and ask questions.  
 

We hope you can drop in to meet us on this date to find out more about the service we plan 
to deliver.   Without your consent, we will not be able to apply the fluoride to your child’s 
teeth. The Brighter Smiles team will return to the school on the following date(s):- 
 

Foundation Fluoride application – 16th March  
Year one Fluoride application - 26th March. 

 
 to apply fluoride varnish to the teeth of all those children enrolled onto the programme. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Brighter Smiles Team  


